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 Margaret 

Beveridge

COMMEMP

ER

2014/7416/P 27/12/2014  17:25:18 No 5 Lancaster Grove is currently an eyesore on this Edwardian Street and this application is an 

opportunity to improve the environment. I note, however, that the developer only proposes to 

redecorate the building and basically keep the existing window frame design but with double glazing. 

The roof is a mess and there is an ugly extension. I am not sure if the roof extension was ever given 

planning permission but hopefully the roof can be returned to its existing design.
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